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S U M M E R /  F A L L  

R E G I S T R A T I O N  I S  U P O N  

U S !  

S U S EE THE GREEN! 

SU, Summer and Fall registration 
is vastly approaching! 

Registration begins April 7th! Stop 
by the EMSS office in T.H. Harris 

Hall Annex Rm 214 for more 
information.  

A D M I S S I O N S  I N  A C T I O N !  

S U CAMP US  TOURS ! 

All incoming students are 
encouraged to schedule a 

campus tour with SU’s Office of 
Admissions & Recruitment to get 
a first-class view of our beautiful 
campus! Contact SU Admissions 

for more information.  

M I D T E R M  M A D N E S S !  

MARCH MIDTERM EXAMS ! 

Midterm exams are upon us on 
the Bluff! Stay up to date on 

Moodle and with your professors 
to ensure you don’t miss out on 

midterms scheduled for  

March 7-11, 2022! 

. 
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HOW TO COMPLETE ENROLLMENT FOR 
THE SUMMER/FALL 2022 SEMESTER! 

 Complete FAFSA 
 Register for courses  
 Accept FAFSA award 
 Pay remaining balance if applicable  
 Head to Account Summary for Current 

Term and click Complete enrollment  

 

CHAT WITH THE JAGS! 
This month the Office of Admissions and Recruitment 
will host a CHAT WITH THE JAGS information 
session to answer questions about campus living, 
student organizations and so much more! Please 
contact the Office of Southern University Admissions 
and Recruitment for more information.  

FINANCIAL AID TOOL-KIT THURSDAYS  
 

The Office of Student Financial Aid will host their Tool Kit 
series starting March 31, 2022. Students, future jaguars, 
and parents will be presented with financial aid updates, 
tips, special guests, and giveaways. The goal of the series is 
to impart the knowledge needed to make the financial aid 
process easier and stress free.      
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 SU ADMISSIONS TAKES ON ATLANTA ! 
In March of 2022, Mrs. Heather Freeman, Ms. Laisha Webb, and Mr. Malik Smith will be attending the Atlanta, GA 
Black College Expo to recruit students from the area to attend Southern University and A&M College. The Black 
College Expo is a monthly event, and Mr. Smith previously attended on behalf of the office in February as well in 
Los Angeles, CA, and will be attending the April expo, in Chicago, IL. This is an enrollment management and 
recruitment mainstay, and always yields a positive for reaching the goals we have as an institution.  
.  
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